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- Commonwealth Edison,

Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station
22710 206 Avenue North

. ' * Cordova, Illinois 61242:y.

Telephone 309/654-2241

ESK-94-099 November 23,1994

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attn: Document Control Desk

Subject: Quad Cities Power Station Units 1 and 2;
NRC Docket Number 50-254 and 50-265;
NRC Generic Letter 94-02"Long-Term Solutions And Upgrade Of Interim
Operating Recommendations For Thermal-liydraulic Instabilities In Boiling
Water Reactors"
Interim Corrective Actions Response

Reference. Comed Letter dated Septembe. 9,1994; from J.C. Brons, Vice President Nuclear
Services to Wm. T. Russell, Directos, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation,
transmitting the Dresden, La Salle and Quad Cities Stations response to GL 94-
02.

Commonwealth Edison's revision to the response to the Generic Letter (GL) transmitted with the
referenced letter is as fellows:

In the response for the Generic Letter, the following commitment was made:

1) The Training Department "will provide the training for the licensed operators in Session
94-7, to begin i I/7/94 and end on 12/16/94."

'lhe station is wrising the above commitment to end I/15/95 to allow for the completion of the
necessary tmining by the Smtion Tndning Department.

1

If there are any questions or comments concerning this letter, please refer them to Mervin Miller, |

Regulatory Assurance at (319) 654-2241, extension 3107.

Respectfully, i

Od . Se |
E. S. Kraft [)r. |
Site Vice President |

|

Attachment

|cc: J. Martin, Regional Administrator, Rlll
R Pulsifer, Project Manager, NRR
C. Miller, Senior Resident inspector, Quad Cities
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